
The Hart School would like to invite  
our local over 70’s to a FREE  

festive meal and celebrations on

Wednesday 13 December 2023
11.00am - 2.00pm

The Hart School Hall

Book your place by completing the form

CLICK HERE TO BOOK

 Over 70’s
Festive Christmas 

Celebration

https://forms.office.com/e/Q4NLvbQHks

